HILCOTT VILLAGE HALL
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Hilcott Village Hall Latest January 2020
Dear Parishioner
   

An Extraordinary Meeting of the Village Hall Trust was held on Monday 13 January 2020. A vote was taken to go for new build, with one “rider” to do a further investigation immediately in order to uncover more of the area at the front section of the hall to check that the structure was not salvageable.  

Since the last letter to the community in November 2019, asking for their views on repair or new build for the hall (and thanks to all who replied), two professional surveys have been carried out, one on 17 December to ascertain the extent of the damage to the structure when the back section of floor was uncovered and another on 24 January (see above). Surveyor’s note from the latter:

“My recommendation is that the extent of the decay in the structural timbers of the external walls is such that the existing building cannot be economically repaired even to its current building fabric.  

This is now an opportunity to consider replacing the building entirely with construction that will perform well for another 100 years delivering zero carbon in use providing an inclusive resource for everyone in the community.”

Both reports can be made available for anyone who wishes to view them. 

In the spirit of Village Hall Week, we now have the opportunity to build a new village hall for the community of North Newnton and beyond, and keep up the heritage and tradition for the parish of a hall which has been on the site since the early 20th century. 
Yours sincerely
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On behalf of Hilcott Village Hall      
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